Clay Roane Public Service District
PO Box 8
Procious. WV 25104
S04-348-3209

chan oanepsd aomelosanet

February 20. 2008

Debbie Britt
100 Young St
Scott Depot. WV 25560

Dear Madam:

On behalf of this District and our Board of Directors. we would like to extend our
sincere thanks to Michael Hershman and the Rural Water Association for Mr.
Hershman’s help with leak detection on January 14 and 15. and on February 7. 2008.
Although the leak was not found. Mr. Hershman provided our maintenance personnel
with information to assist them further in the search of our leak.

We greatly appreciate all the assistance that Mr. Hershman has prmIde lhls
District over the vears and very much enjoy working with him.
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